
 
 

PO Box 131718 – Saint Paul, MN – 55113-0015 | +1-612-424-4032 | contact@gunowners.mn 

Kip Christianson 
PO Box 326 
Monticello, MN 55362 
 
August 4th, 2025 
 
Thank you for submitting your candidate survey to the Minnesota Gun Owners Caucus and our 
connected Political Action Committee ahead of the special election in Senate District 29. 
 
After a comprehensive review of your survey responses, public statements, campaign materials, 
and other reliable sources, we are pleased to inform you that you have received an A (P) rating.  
 
This grade reflects your strong and consistent support for the Second Amendment and the 
rights of gun owners in Minnesota. 
 
We will not be endorsing a candidate in this race prior to the resolution of any 
endorsement/primary contests. 
 
You are encouraged to share this rating as part of your campaign communications. Through our 
outreach efforts, we will likewise inform gun owners and voters across Senate District 29 about 
your record. 
 
Thank you again for your commitment to defending the Second Amendment. 
 
Yours in Liberty, 
 
     

 
 
Rob Doar      Bryan Strawser   
Senior VP, Government Affairs    Chairman 
 
 
 


